
 

 

 

 

  

                                       

Thursday 23rd May 2024 

Changing School Timings – September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
I am writing to inform you that we are thinking about changing our school and nursery times from 

Autumn Term September 2024.  Some of you will be aware that our feeder School Woodland View 
Primary School are changing their timings from September 2024.  
Due to the changes we are thinking about changing our school opening time to 8.50am to enable 

parents and carers to have enough time to drop off their children without being late.  We would 
then need to extend our school day to 3.20pm to ensure all children receive 32.5 hours per week.  
 

Nursery opening and closing times would also need to be changed to allow parents and carers 
enough time to drop off and pick up children from both schools.  We are proposing morning sessions 

would start at 8.45am and finish at 11.45am. Afternoon sessions would start at 12.30pm and finish 
at 3.30pm. 
 

We would also like to start a Breakfast Club in September 2024.  We would like your opinion 
whether you would be interested in sending your child to our new Breakfast Club, what time you 
would like it to start and the cost you would be prepared to pay. 

 
Mrs Basnett will send a link via text message to gather your feedback regarding Breakfast Club. 

 
Alternatively, if you would like to ask me any questions or share your thoughts about the proposed 
time changes and our new Breakfast Club then please come and see me. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 

Mrs L. Hardwick 
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